## **Choir Permission Slip**

Dear Parents,

Your child/ren are invited to participate in our after-school choir club. Choir club practices are held on Wednesdays from 1:45pm-2:45pm after dismissal. The choir sings 1 time per month on the first Sunday of the month at Santa Cruz Church. It is not mandatory for your child to sing at church. When there is no Wednesday guitar there is no Choir practice, also when there is an Aguilita performance there is also no Choir. You will be notified by text directly to your cell phone if there is no Choir. At 2:45pm students will take a snack break and after break, they will attend the guitar class with Dr. V, Sr Valenzuela, and Marcie. During guitar class, we prepare for the Monday assembly performance with the Guitarristas. Please make sure I have your cell number for notifications, you can text me your number, name, and child's name to 520-490-2103 to receive the notices.

The following is the agenda that we follow during choir practices:

- 1) Practice singing church songs to perform during mass (learn the church mass).
- 2) Students will be given snacks (no snacks with peanuts).
- 3) Choir director and students will have a open discussion on:
  - A) Ideas to enhance their well-being, love and care for humanity
  - B) Receiving/distributing peace to our world.

Alfredo Valenzuela and Jaime Valenzuela

C) Group discussions about choir songs and sharing your ideas or experiences you have had helping someone in need.

, , ,	rt of the choir, please sign below and retu	
	give permission for my child	
Parent signature:		
Print name:	<u>-</u>	
Phone number:		
I do not give permission for my child		to attend choir:
If you have any questions, ple	ase contact: Sr. Valenzuela @ 520-490-65	77 or Dr. V @ 520-490-2103
Thank you		